If any employee is not receiving Robo Calls from
the Company. Please contact, Kevin Kalinowski
at 330-274-7599 with the number they want
called and Kevin will update that information.

Thank You

Ohio Unemployment

Federal Pandemic Unemployment Compensation (FPUC)

This new program will provide an additional $600 a week for those
receiving unemployment benefits from March 29 through July 31.

We recently received federal guidance and are working as quickly as
we can to implement this program. While you may experience some
delays, all benefits will be retroactive.

s Department of
#InThisTogetherOhio Oth Job and Family Services




